
Dear Edison Families, 

Welcome to the 2024 - 2025 school year! We are looking forward to 
another great year at Edison. We are excited to continue to support and 
work with our returning students and are eager to get to know our new 
students and parents who have joined the Edison family. We look forward 
to many years of partnership. 

Communication between home and school is critical to ensure we are able 
to best support our Bobcats. Our primary grades will continue to use Class 
Dojo while our older students and families will now be using Parent 
Square as the primary communication tool. Please make sure to look for 
communication by our teachers inviting you to sign up to these important 
communication tools.  By the 1st of September we hope all our families 
from Transitional Kindergarten through 5th grade have signed up for Class 
Dojo. If you have a student in 6th through 8th grade, we expect all parents 
to have signed up for Parent Square. 

Another great way to stay connected with Edison is through our website. 
Our  website (www.omsd.net/Edison) includes many useful resources and 
school information and the calendar is updated regularly. We are 
committed to providing you many ways to ensure we have outstanding 
communication this year and in the future. Please make sure you regularly 
update your contact information including telephone number and email to 
ensure you receive school communications. 

We are excited to partner with you to ensure the success of your child! 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s teacher or the front office. Should you wish to communicate with 
me you can always email me at Mauricio.gormaz@omsd.net. 

Respectfully, 
Mr. Gormaz

515 E. 6th Street, Ontario, CA 91764   ·   (909) 984-5618  Fax (909) 459-2698 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PBIS
Pos󰈎󰉃󰈏󰉐e B󰈩h󰇽󰉏i󰈡󰈹 In󰉃󰇵󰈹ve󰈝󰉄󰈎󰈢n Su󰈥󰈦󰈡r󰉃󰈼 

(P󰉗I󰈟)

Stu󰇷󰈩󰈞t󰈻 󰉓󰈏l󰈗 󰇻e r󰈩󰉏󰈏e󰉓󰈎n󰈇 󰈢u󰈹 Sc󰈊󰈡󰈢󰈘-Wid󰈩  
ex󰈥󰈩󰇸t󰇽󰉃i󰈡󰈞s 󰉒󰈋󰈏c󰈊 a󰈹󰈩:

Per󰈻󰈩󰉐󰇵ra󰈝󰇸󰈩, Un󰈏󰉃󰉙, Res󰈥󰈩󰇸t 󰇽󰈝󰇶  Res󰈥󰈡󰈞s󰈏󰇼i󰈘󰈎t󰉘

(Al󰈻o 󰈹󰈩f󰇵󰈸󰈹ed 󰉃󰈡 󰇽󰈼 P.U.󰈤.󰈣)

As 󰉒e 󰈀󰈹󰇵 ge󰉅󰈎󰈝󰈈 b󰇽󰇹󰈕 in󰉃󰈡 󰈹󰈢ut󰈎󰈝󰇵 󰉓e w󰈎󰈗󰈘 b󰇵 󰉃a󰈘k󰈎󰈝󰈈 
ab󰈡󰉊󰉃 o󰉉󰈹 󰇵x󰈥e󰇸t󰈀󰉃󰈏o󰈞s 󰉒󰈎󰉄h 󰈻󰉄󰉊de󰈝󰉄s 󰈀󰈝󰇶 w󰈊󰇽󰉄 it 
lo󰈡󰈔󰈼 l󰈏󰈔e 󰈎󰈞 󰈢ur 󰇹󰈘󰈀s󰈻󰈹󰈢om󰈻, M󰈪󰈣, Fi󰈩l󰇷, P󰈘ay󰈇󰈹󰈡󰉊n󰇷, 
du󰈸󰈎󰈞g 󰈸󰇵󰇸es󰈻, 󰈋󰈀l󰈗󰉓󰇽y󰈻 a󰈞d 󰈎󰈝 󰇻󰇽t󰈊󰈹o󰈡m󰈻.
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Principal’s Message 
Mr. 󰉂o󰈸󰈛󰈀z

August 2024

 Attendance
Hey Bobcats lets start this year off 
right by getting to school everyday and 
on time.

Edison’s Outreach office is here to 
support you. If you find it is hard to 
get to school or get to school on time. 
Please reach out to Ms. Meyer or Ms. 
Gonzalez at brandee.meyer@omsd.net 
 or breanna.gonzalez@omsd.net

Scan here for a free printable 
Routine Checklist to help
 ease your mornings. 

● 8/6: TK/ K Orientation @ 9am and 11am
● 8/7: First Day of School
● 8/14: Back to School Night @ 5:30pm
● 8/15: OMSD Board Meeting @ 5:30pm
● 8/16: Minimum day Dismissal  @ 12:45pm
● 8/16 min. Day for Kinder dismissal @ 

12:15pm (All classes will start at 7:45am)

● 8/22: Parent Volunteer Meeting @ 9am
● 8/22: GATE Parent Meeting @ 3:30pm
● 8/29: SPED parent meeting @ 3:00pm

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.omsd.net%2FEdison&data=05%7C02%7CBreanna.Gonzalez%40omsd.net%7C6d65897c760c4cea056808dc66e4119d%7Caa5442ad41524fd6baae3b019a18ce92%7C0%7C0%7C638498376926161448%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W1hcST1IF0VhYnCzh02Y%2FMZjkFPoT%2B2UeLR0VuYsBMI%3D&reserved=0
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